
EDTF Meeting Minutes April 28, 2013 

 

Opening: The regular meeting of the EDTF was called to order at 700PM at 127 Hartwell Street West 

Boylston  by Chair John Hadley 

 

Present: Chair John Hadley, New Member Bob Caron, Pat McKeon, Bill Chase, Maryann Schelin and 

Barbara Wyatts 

 

Agenda: welcome new member, approval of last meeting minutes, sign bylaw update, entry sign update. 

new business, adjournment  

 Welcome new member Bob Caron 

 Approved of minutes approved  

 Sign by law update on its way to Town meeting May 20. Digital signs, sandwich and open signs 

were all discussed  

Entry Sign Update: 

 Chris promised before Assabet Valley High School students are out of school, the 2nd sign will be 

completed  

 Round table was a success 

 Moving entry sign south near state sign at an angle from its current location next to Steve 's Pizza  

New Business: 

 EDTF members discussed Leon's email concerning the North Eastern University Study. 

Bill Chase, Barbara Wyatts , Maryann Schelin and Bob Caron have volunteered to attend and 

contribute to the Study  

 Reminder for Light Dept. to mail out requests from Businesses to provide us their email 

addresses  

Discussion concerning Video company highlighting the features of  the Town  of West Boylston  Rail 

Trail, Reservoir, Rte.12 Corridor  

 

EDTF makes the following suggestions: 

 Advertise businesses on trash cans near rail trail  and pursue a refreshment and snack stand at 

its entrance   

 Conduct a contest for the beautification of the Rte 12 corridor for businesses along the route  

 Request new business to repair/or add sidewalks onto their frontage  

 Add sidewalk requirement for New business entering into Town's bylaws 

 

 ADJOURNMENT: 8:00 pm 

 

NEXT MEETING: Monday June 3, 2013 @ 6:00 pm 


